
            
 

Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime and 

Commissioner of Metropolitan Police 

Meeting, 23 January 2018 
 
 
Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime  
Cressida Dick - Commissioner 
 
Supported by:  
Rebecca Lawrence – MOPAC Chief Executive  
Craig Mackey – Deputy Commissioner 
Siobhan Peters – Chief Financial Officer, MOPAC 
Mark Simmons – Deputy Assistant Commissioner 
Vince Fihosy – Director of Property Services, MPS 
Matthew Punshon – Property Services, MPS 
 
 
 
1 Estate Transformation Strategy  

The Deputy Mayor viewed a small exhibition setting out the Estate Transformation 
Strategy which underpins the property component of the Medium Term Financial Plan.  

 
 
2 Knife Crime 

There was a discussion of the disposals of knife crime offences and the need for a 
greater understanding of the effectiveness of the different disposals; from the various 
conditional cautions to imprisonment.  

 
 
3 MPS-MOPAC Awayday: Follow Up 

The Deputy Mayor and the Commissioner discussed a number of the key issues that 
were discussed in detail at the recent MPS-MOPAC Awayday; including understanding 
demand and its drivers, assessing the Met’s productivity and efficiency; and 
engagement with the public.   

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


